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MEMORANDUM 

To : 
: 

Mr Wride 
ramblers@herefordshireramblers.org.uk 
 

From : Ms Kelly Gibbons, Planning Services, Plough Lane Offices – H26 
 

Tel : 01432 261781 
 

My Ref : 182314 

Date : 4 July 2018 
 

   

 
APPLICATION NO &  
SITE ADDRESS: 

Planning Consultation - 182314 - Multiple Parcels of Agricultural Land, 
Southern Link Road Corridor (151314) A465 - A49, Herefordshire,  

APPLICATION TYPE: Council Development Reg 3 

DESCRIPTION: Summary Description (for full see application form and Planning Case 
Statement): • Proposed new field accesses • Proposed maintenance tracks 
to serve Southern Link Road (application 151314) • Revised drainage 
including revised storage provisions, drainage ditches, outfall pipes, 
replacement culverts • Temporary Haul Route (west and east of railway line) 
inc temporary diversion of cycleway • New bridleway 

GRID REFERENCE: OS 348393, 237028 

APPLICANT: Mrs Lane 
WEBSITE: www.herefordshire.gov.uk/searchplanningapplications 

 

 The planning application described above has been received by Herefordshire Council. The 
application plans and supporting documents can be viewed, normally within 24 hours, by entering the 
application number using the link above. 
 
If you have any comments to make please let me have them by 25/07/2018.  If you do not respond by 
this date it will be assumed that you have no comments to make.  
 
Any comments or queries should be directed to the Case Officer, Ms Kelly Gibbons who can be 
contacted via kgibbons@herefordshire.gov.uk. 
 
The Ramblers Association have no objections to the proposal as put forward by this Planning Application. 

 

However I would seek clarification on the following points: 

Sheet 3. The proposal is to alter the junction of the Cycleway and Merry Hill Lane, if travelling south along the cycleway, 

will users be able to turn eastwards to access Grafton Lane? 

 

The Temporary Closure of HA7 and its routing along Merry Hill Lane would also need the access through to Grafton Lane. 

Further with concerns for HA7 I would request that a path is provided within the field adjoining Hayward Lane so as to 

limit the amount of road walking that pedestrians would be required to undertake to reach Merry Hill Lane. If so could 

access to bridleway HA6 also be provided? 

 

Sheet 9. The provision of the new bridleway is very welcome but will it be a permanent dedication or just a temporary 

expedient whilst construction works are taking place? 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/searchplanningapplications


 
 

NAME: John Wride 

JOB TITLE: Database Controller for the Hereford Group of the Ramblers Association 

COMPANY: Ramblers Association 

DATE RETURNED: 13 July 2018……..………… 

 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICER 
 


